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A 

trip of a lifetime 

 

Sue and Roy with the teachers from San 

Fernando National High School on the 

island of Samar where we fed 400  

children 3 weeks out of 4. 

 



A crowded month 

Sue and I left Australia on the 31st of October and returned on the 2nd December. 

Cebu  

We met with 60 Pastors and leaders of various denominations where we shared on 

purpose and direction for their country and held a youth meeting with 80 young 

people from surrounding districts where we shared the vision and hope. 

 

Ormoc City  

Through the Government’s drug rehab program we were able to share with a group 

of drug addicts regarding rehabilitation. 

Meeting with the Lord Mayor of Ormoc City, who was very interested in the work 

Destiny Inc. does in his city. We have invited him to attend a feeding program and 

the handing out of school supplies in 2017. 

We also held the first of our Married Couples Seminars where we spoke about  

commitment in marriage with great results. 

While in Ormoc City we had our first Team Destiny leaders meeting where we 

shared Destiny Inc’s vision and direction for the coming years. 

 

Maasin 

Attended a seniors feeding program of approx 60 seniors where we had our trainee 

nurse take the blood pressure of the seniors. We visited Maria Clara Elementary 

school where Destiny is going to complete the building of the change rooms and 

toilet block for 350 children, and also visited sponsored children's homes and as a 

result Destiny is repairing six houses that badly needed help. 

 

Tacloban 

Met with the Mayor’s assistant who has a great appetite to help Destiny in its work 

helping children. 

Held our second Marriage Seminar, a 3 day Seminar and a Family Day and  

partnered with a local Pastor to hold a open air meeting where we spoke on hope 

and vision after Typhoon Yolanda. 

Samar 

Spoke to 400 students and Teacher at San Fernando National High School. Destiny 

runs feeding program each week. Great day of celebration. 



Cebu 

 

Pastors and Leaders  

        Conference 

During the four sessions 

we were amazed to see 

how sharing on vision 

and hope had such a 

positive  effect on these 

community leaders.  

School Opening  

Ceremony  

Was held over until we 

arrived. Here we shared 

with the parents the  

importance of a good  

education, where the  

children could have a  

future in developing their 

country 

      Youth Conference 

Sue sharing on the value 

of unity and how there is 

strength and blessing in 

working in unity. The  

response was very  

positive as the youth 

could see the value of  

being part of their  

country’s development 

and success for the  

future. 



Married Couples Seminar 

Reboy and Michelle, one of the first couples we met 

on the rubbish dump. 

We were able to employ Reboy for 18 months  

rebuilding 56 houses after TyphoonYolanda. 

The rose is an expression of the husband’s love for 

their wives. 

The impact of the night for the wives having their 

husbands express their love this way had a huge 

positive impact, for the men the giving of the rose 

would be the first time ever they had given their 

wives a flower. 

30 couples attended this the first of many married 

couples nights. 

Ormoc 

Meeting with Richard Gomez the Lord Mayor of Ormoc  City 

who was very impressed with the work Destiny is doing with the people of  his city, 

and has offered employment to Raquel our first Teachers College graduate. 



Christine Joy, our 2nd year Student 

Nurse  

Is the daughter of Pastor Ronel who is 

being sponsored to become a doctor. 

She is taking the blood pressure of the 

elderly during the Seniors Feeding  

Program. 

 

Maasin 

Feeding Program 

Mums and bubs at their monthly health 

check up. Destiny fed 80 people that 

day, the Barangy Captain is very excited 

with how we care for the people. 

It is here we are repairing six homes, 

and building a toilet for a family who feel 

as though they don't deserve it 

 



Tacloban 

What a wonderful experience to meet the Executive Assistant to the Mayor.  

She gave us an hour of her time, as a result of our meeting the Tacloban Mayors 

office are more than happy to help us procure a building for Destiny so we can  

continue with the feeding and School sponsorships. We thank the city of Tacloban. 

                3 day seminar on hope, inspiration and vision in an open air forum  



Roy 

Sue 

This newsletter is too small to put in everything that was achieved.  

We are so thankful to our wonderful team who worked so hard without  

complaint at any time.  

Destiny Inc. has grown so fast now and at a very different level it is very  

difficult to keep up with all that is happening.  

Sue and I are so amazed at the level of help being offered by the 2 Mayors in 

Leyte, they have caught the vision and are prepared to help.  

We are very appreciative of the help and support of all those who sponsored 

Destiny Inc. 

SEE YOU ALL NEXT YEAR. MERRY CHRISTMAS. 

  

The World Toilet Day 2016 

Who would have ever 

thought that I would be 

asked to speak at this event. 

Most of us take a simple 

thing like the toilet for 

granted, but there are a lot of 

people that do not have one, 

and the need for education 

is very warranted.  

Destiny Inc. is completing the toilet and change rooms at Maria Clara  

Elementary School in Maasin. 

Much needed amenities for the children.  



 

Letters 
We delivered letters to some 

of the children during this 

visit, they were very excited. 

  Write to your child  

We are happy to take letters 

to your child on your behalf.  

The children are so happy to 

get a letter from their  

sponsor. 

Or you could email a letter 

to Sue 

(suea@destinyinc.org.au) 

and maybe add a photo and  

we will print it for you and 

send it to your sponsored 

child.  

They really look forward to 

hearing from you as we know 

that you love hearing from 

them. 

Please visit our website  

www.destinyinc.org.au  

 

Account Name: Destiny Inc.  

Bank: Bank SA  

BSB No: 105-001  

Account No: 134984340  

All donations over $2 are tax deductible;  

Receipts are issued upon request.  

If you are making a donation directly to our bank  

account, please ensure that your name is noted with 

the deposit for receipt purposes.  

If you would like to set up a Direct Debit for regular  

donations, please take this information to your bank 

and ask that they set it up for you.  Thank you. 

info@destinyinc.org.au  

Contact us - 

Roy Anderson: 

Email   roya@destinyinc.org.au 

Ph:    0431124762 

Sue Anderson:  

Email   suea@destinyinc.org.au 

Ph:    0407513398 

Mark Bennetts:  

Email 

markb@destinyinc.org.au 

Mrs Tumampo from Ormoc 

Very grateful for all the sup-

port  that her family of 7 chil-

dren have received. She 

would like to convey her 

heartfelt thanks to Destiny 

and all the sponsors involved.  


